
Staff Selection Commission (KKR) Bengaluru 

Phase X/2022/Selection Post 

Post Category No. KK10622, 

                      LADY MEDICAL ATTENDANT IN CGHS 

 

The Initial rejection list was posted on the website of SSC(KKR) on 27/01/2023.  On careful 

consideration of representations received from aggrieved candidates, the candidature of following 

candidates, for Phase X/2022 for the above post, are held Ineligible, in consultation with User 

Department for the reasons stated against their names.  Such candidates who represented, have 

also been informed about the Commission’s decision vide email. 

 

FINAL LIST OF INELIGIBLE CANDIDATES 

SL.No. Roll NO. Name of Candidate Category Remarks on eligibility 

1.  1201104185 SURUCHI KUMARI OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received 

2.  1201109302 SMRITI BHARATI OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received 

3.  1201903682 KM MAHAK SHUKLA UR 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received 

4.  4201101002 SHWETA CHAUHAN UR 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received 

5.  4201200667 SHIKHA PATIDAR OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received 

6.  4201500250 AYUSHI KATHAL UR 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received 

7.  5201003960 RONAK EWS 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents received after closing 
date 

8.  5201014584 SONALI SINGH EWS 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received 

9.  5201051922 SHWETA GAUR UR 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received 

10.  8201002222 
DEVARINTI REDDY 
RAGA SPANDANA EWS 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received 

11.  8201010087 VIJAYA P SC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received 



12.  8201010674 DEEPIKA S OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received 

13.  9203011503 
ISHRAT SULTANA 
MOHD ABDUL QAVI UR 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received 

14.  9203013887 SITARA UR 

Ineligible.  Not clear whether the 
Fist Aid Certificate is from 
Central/State Govt recognised 
institution 

 

Note :- No further representations will be entertained 

 

FINAL LIST OF PROVISIONALLY ELIGIBLE CANDIDATES 

SL.No. Roll NO. Name of Candidate Category Remarks on eligibility 

1.  1201106381 RENUKA MAHATO OBC Eligible  

2.  2201027367 AINDREE MUKHERJEE UR Eligible 

3.  4201300790 RASHMI PATEL OBC Eligible 

4.  5201013564 PINKI SC 

Eligible subject to 
production of Original First 
Aid Certificate 

5.  5201019887 NISHA UR Eligible 

6.  5201066739 MANSI KANWAR UR Eligible 
 

 

Please note that mere inclusion of name in this list does not confirm their eligibility 

fully. Candidates will be called for Document Verification of originals as and when scheduled 

by the Commission. 

 

   

 SSC(KKR), Bangalore 

27/02/2023 

 

 


